
TOWN OF BAKERSFIELD 
40 EAST BAKERSFIELD RD 

PO BOX 203 
BAKERSFIELD, VT 05441 

 
NOTICE OF FINAL PUBLIC HEARING 

BAKERSFIELD TOWN HALL 
JUNE 4, 2024 

7:00PM 
 

The Town of Bakersfield received $45,000.00 from the State of Vermont for a 
grant under the Vermont Community Development Program. A public hearing 
will be held at The Bakersfield Town Hall on June 4th, at 7:00pm to obtain the 
views of citizens on community development, to furnish information concerning 
the range of community development activities that have been undertaken 
under this program, and to give affected citizens the opportunity to examine a 
statement of the use of these funds. The VCDP Funds received have been used 
to accomplish the following activities: 
 
 -Completion of Planning Grant for the conversion of the Brigham 
Building to working class apartments. 
 
Information on this project may be obtained from and viewed on the Town of 
Bakersfield website under Publications. Should you require any special 
accommodations please contact Lance Lawyer at 802-827-6673 to ensure 
appropriate accommodations are made. For the hearing impaired please call 
(TTY)#1-800-253-0191. The meeting can also be accessed on Zoom via the link 
on the Town of Bakersfield website’s home page.  
-Legislative Body for the Town of Bakersfield 
 


